
No. 52-2/2013-Trg. 
Department Of Telecommunications 

Sanchar Bhawan, 20 Ashoka Road 
New Delhi-110001 

(TRAINING WING) 
 

Dated: 11th March, 2015 

 
Subject: Professional Examination and Hindi test for ADETs of Indian 
Telecommunications Service-regarding. 

 

Kindly refer to the NTIPRIT letter No. 1-1/2015-NTIEC dated 25th 

February’2015 regarding  Professional Examination and Hindi test for ADETs of 

Indian Telecommunications Service which also available at the hyperlink  
http://ntiprit.gov.in/circulars/notice_prof_exam_250215.pdf    . 

 

2. This is for the information and necessary action by all the concerned offices. 

 

 

 
(Shiv Narain) 

Director (Training) 
Tel.9868136035 (M) 

 

 
Copy to: Dir (IT) for uploading on DoT website 


